
 
 
 
 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M  

 

TO:  Amy Nielsen, Executive Secretary 

  Faculty Senate 

 

FROM: Becky Bitter, Registrar’s Office 

 

FOR:  Academic Affairs Committee 

 

DATE: 15 February 2019 

 

SUBJECT: Proposal to Extend the BA in Anthropology to the Global Campus 

 

 

At its meeting on February 12, 2019, AAC approved a proposal to extend the Bachelor of 

Arts in Anthropology to the Global campus. 

 

The requirements for the degree and major will be identical to those requirements for the 

degree offered at the other campuses.  

 

At this time, Faculty Senate review and approval is recommended, to be effective fall 

2019. 



 

 

 

 

 

M    E    M    O    R    A    N    D    U    M 

 

 

 

TO:  Kasee Hildebrand, Chair Academic Affairs Committee 

        

 

FROM:   Suzanne Lambeth, Assistant Registrar 

 

DATE:  January 23, 2019 

 

SUBJECT:   Extend BA in Anthropology to Global Campus 

 

The College of Arts and Sciences requests an extension of the Bachelor of Arts in 

Anthropology to Global Campus.   

 

Their rationale for the extension includes: 

 Ability to better serve “degree -completers” and non-traditional students 

in support of increased completion rates and placement of graduates. 

 Increases the variety of Anthropology courses offered through Global 

Campus which will be useful for students pursuing other degrees who 

need UCORE courses and electives. 

 

The Registrar’s Office made some editorial changes to the submitted schedule of studies 

to update the UCORE status of ANTH 260 and to make the plan consistent with current 

catalog display.  As no requirements were changed, this proposal does not require CSC 

review. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



































































 

 

 
TO: Andrew Duff 
 
FROM: Gayle Anderson, Faculty Senate 
 
RE:  Extending BA in Anthropology to Global Campus  
 
DATE: March 8, 2019 
 
 
 
On March 7, 2019, the Faculty Senate voted to approve the proposal:  
Extending BA in Anthropology to Global Campus  
 
 
Your proposal will now be recommended to the Board of Regents and then sent to the Northwest 
Commission on Colleges and Universities (NWCCU).  Because this process is new, we are not sure 
how much time that final approval will take.  The Provost’ Office will notify you that final approval 
has been given and at that point you may publish and advertise your degree/program. 
 
 
 
Cc: Dr. Craig Parks 
      Suzanne Lambeth 
      Dr. Erica Austin 
      Kristina Peterson 
      Matt Zimmerman 
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